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Dear Parents,					                                            	17/11/21

In order to continue using Seesaw to provide a window into your children’s classes and facilitate convenient messaging between parents and teachers we are asking for a donation of £8 per family towards the annual subscription costs. If you could send this in to school at your earliest convenience it would be sincerely appreciated. 

Thank you for your continued support,



[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs S. McKeown
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